
 

  

GOVERNOR NEWS 

New Parent Governors   We are delighted to announce that Anne Menzel and Chris 

Cowdery will be parent governors on our Local Governing Body with immediate effect, 

serving for a period of 4 years. With only two nominations for the two vacancies, there 

has been no need for a ballot. The other governors will be helping them settle into their 

roles over the coming months. We are so grateful to them both for their interest and 

hope they will relish being part of the strategic management of the school. 

Anne Menzel 

I have always had a passion for learning and being involved in my own children’s and the school 

children’s learning would be very rewarding.  I believe my personal skillset is so diverse that I would 

be able to assist the school and board of governors with organisation, creativity and understanding 

the needs of parents. I take particular interest in special educational needs, as each and every pupil is 

different and understand that there is not a one size fits all approach. I would be a pleasure to be part 

of Kingsnorth C.E. Primary School. 

Chris Cowdery 

! currently work as Head of Fleet and Property for an Agro-Chemical company. This role allows me to 

manage multi-million pound budgets and procurement throughout the business.  I have also been 

involved in Scouting in the local area which has given me many skills that I can use in the Parent 

Governor role. I am interested in being a Parent Governor as it means I can help the school to 

achieve its potential. Like most of us, my priority for my children is them having a safe, nurturing 

environment to learn in, but mostly, one in which they can thrive and be confidently and fully 

themselves. 


